
Action from ED&I Committee 7 February 2023 
 

 

Agenda Item No: 11 

Agenda Item: Use of Glyphosate to Control Weeds in Open Spaces 

Responsible Officer: James Hunter 

 

Information Sought: Response: 

(iv) that a further report be 
brought to a future meeting of this 
Committee detailing how 
Glyphosate will be phased out by 
2025.   
 

In order for the Council to progress the 
preparation of a report outlining how 
Glyphosate could be phased out by 2025, an 
additional budget will be required to resource 
the procurement of an external consultant to 
deliver this work as this cannot be achieved 
within our current resources.  A report will be 
prepared for Corporate Committee for budget 
approval in the first instance.  Subject to 
budget approval and the procurement process 
a further report on the phasing out of 
Glyphosate is expected to be prepared for 
ED&I Committee on 18 June 2024. 
 

 

 

Once completed please return to committee.services@moray.gov.uk for 

publication on CMIS and circulating to Elected Members and copy in 

CMTadmin@moray.gov.uk  

 

THE INFORMATION YOU PROVIDE IS PUBLISHED ON CMIS AND 

WILL BE AVAILABLE FOR COUNCILLORS AND MEMBERS OF THE 

PUBLIC TO READ.  IF THE INFORMATION IS CONFIDENTIAL YOU 

MUST LET COMMITTEE SERVICES KNOW WHEN RESPONDING. 
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